
  

   Aldersgate/Holy City Missions Soup Kitchen
 Bethany has been asked to cook and serve on the following dates:
 Wednesday, Jan. 25 at 11:30am for cooking
 Thursday, Jan. 26 at 9am for serving
 We are usually finished cooking at the latest by 2:30-3pm, and with  
 serving by 12-12:30pm. Please let Von Thurman (843.696.6828) or 
 John Lyons (843.708.9837) know if you would like to be involved during 
 any of these dates or times. Thanks for your support of this ministry! 

   Stephen Ministry
 What are you facing in 2023? A new diagnosis? Life without a loved 
 one? A job loss? Overwhelming anxiety? Please don’t go it alone. 
 Talk it out with a trained and confidential listener. Accept the gift of a 
 Stephen Minister today. Request a call with a note in one of the 
 “CareMail” boxes near the first and second floor stairs or call- 
 (for men)- Denis Tsukalas 843.729.5348 or Pastor Mark Barnes  
 843.873.1230 (for women)- Leah Martin 404.408.5457 or Marti Johnson 
 843.442.1675.

   Wi-fi Password
 If you would like to connect to Wi-Fi while on church property, 
 please use the guest connection and password bethanywelcome.

   Text to Give Option
 It’s easier than ever to give now! Simply text: bethanyumc to 
 833.245.8417.

   Offering Envelopes
 Offering Envelopes are in and are available for pickup in the upstairs 
 Welcome Center Hallway. Please double check your number as it may 
 have changed.
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Welcome to

 Word & Table



Order of Worship 
      Opening Song of Faith

      Welcome & Announcements

     Songs of Faith

     Pastoral Prayer

     Offering 
     Scripture  		          	1 Corinthians 1: 10-18
     Message     		          “Have the Same Mind” 
     Communion 
     Song of Faith

     Benediction

   1 Corinthians 1: 10-18

 10 Now I appeal to you, brothers and sisters, by the name of our Lord Jesus 

 Christ, that all of you be in agreement and that there be no divisions among 

 you but that you be knit together in the same mind and the same purpose. 

 11 For it has been made clear to me by Chloe’s people that there are 

 quarrels among you, my brothers and sisters. 12 What I mean is that each of 

 you says, “I belong to Paul,” or “I belong to Apollos,” or “I belong to Cephas,” 

 or “I belong to Christ.” 13 Has Christ been divided? Was Paul crucified 

 for you? Or were you baptized in the name of Paul? 14 I thank God that I 

 baptized none of you except Crispus and Gaius, 15 so that no one can say 

 that you were baptized in my name. 16 I did baptize also the household of 

 Stephanas; beyond that, I do not know whether I baptized anyone else. 17 

 For Christ did not send me to baptize but to proclaim the gospel—and not 

 with eloquent wisdom, so that the cross of Christ might not be emptied of its 

 power.

 18 For the message about the cross is foolishness to those who are perishing, 

 but to us who are being saved it is the power of God. 

••    Wednesday Night Bethany NOW 
 Join us on Wednesday nights for activities and classes for everyone.  
 BNOW begins with a meal in the Fellowship Hall at 5 pm. Each week 
 features a homemade meal that you would eat around your family table. 
 The meal for this week (Jan. 25) will be spaghetti and meatballs, garlic 
 bread and salad bar. 
 The Sunday School class that will be hosting is Connections. 
 Meals are $8 for Adults, $6 for Seniors (over 65) and $4 for Children 
 (12 and under) with a family maximum of $20 (2 parents and children 
 under 12 that live in the same household). Meal reservations are no 
 longer required. 

   Confirmation
 There will be a parent/youth meeting on Wednesday, January 25 at 
 6:30 in the Youth House. Confirmation classes will begin Sunday, 
 February 5 at 4:30 in the Youth House. Confirmation is open to any and 
 all current 7th graders and older youth who have not participated in 
 Confirmation. Register at www.ascendstudentministries.org.

   New Church Directory
 An attractive new church family directory for our membership is in 
 process. This professionally designed directory will include family 
 portraits of all families, and a roster of church membership names, 
 addresses, and phone numbers. To have a successful directory program 
 we need every one of our church families participating. A professional 
 photographer will begin taking family portraits at our church soon. 
 Families who are photographed and approve their portrait will receive a 
 free copy of our new church directory, plus a complimentary 8x10 
 portrait. Keep an eye out for dates and details!  

   Missions Possible- Save the Date!
 Save the date for Bethany’s Missions Possible weekend! 
 February 25-26.


